

Dear Donor,

As the Snohomish Panther Football Booster Club, a non-profit 501(c)(3), our organization's primary goal is to support the Snohomish High School Football Team in several different ways in order to provide the highest caliber experience for all our players, coaches, and community. As volunteers, we organize community events, weekly team dinners, camps, provide much needed equipment and safety gear, and help supplement a variety of needs throughout the season.

Without the continued generous support from our community sponsors, our organization would not exist. Your charitable donations will help cover the costs of all already mentioned as well as other needs such as:

- Purchasing, reconditioning, and maintaining necessary high quality equipment
- Community involvement and events
- Scholarship program to ensure all players compete regardless of financial ability

Partnering with us via your donation invests in the lives of all those impacted by Snohomish Panther Football both this upcoming season as well as all those that come after.

Together, we truly are ONE HEARTBEAT.

With gratitude,

Your Snohomish Panther Football Booster Club Board

SPONSOR INFORMATION

NAME	COMPANY
EMAIL	WEBSITE
PHONE	SOCIALS
SPONSORSHIP LEVEL	
AUCTION ITEM + VALUE	

Donations are due by July 1, 2024 for best service. Please include your business card OR email your logo/artwork. The Snohomish Panther Football Booster Club is a charitable 501(c)(3), EIN 91-1304733

shspantherfootballclub@gmail.com



www.pantherfootballclub.com